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06.03.24 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Potential School Closure on Friday, March 15th 

 

I am writing to inform you of a situation that has arisen which may necessitate the 

closure of our school on Friday, March 15th. Today, we received notification from the 

National Grid indicating that there will be a power outage affecting our school on that 

date. 

 

This outage, unfortunately, means that we will not have access to essential services 

such as our fire alarm system, telephones, adequate lighting and the ability to provide 

hot meals for our students. Ensuring the safety and well-being of our students and 

staff is our top priority, and without these critical services, we cannot safely operate 

the school. 

 

Regrettably, the duration of this power interruption is expected to be significant, and 

we cannot guarantee when normal operations will resume. We have taken steps to 

explore the possibility of securing an alternate power source, and an engineer will be 

visiting our site to assess the feasibility of this solution this Friday. 

 

In the meantime, please begin making alternative childcare arrangements for Friday 

March 15th, in the event that we are unable to open the school. We understand that 

this may cause inconvenience for many of you, and we sincerely apologise for any 

disruption this may cause to your plans. Unfortunately, this is completely out of our 

hands as National Grid have the statutory right to enforce a power outage. 

 

We will keep you updated on any developments regarding the situation and will provide 

you with timely information regarding the status of the school closure once we know 

more.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Gromski 

 

 


